
 

 

It’s hard to believe that we are already into March. The year is 

flying by so quickly. I am hoping that this last week of 
unseasonably warm weather is a sign that Spring is on its way! 
 

We are already starting to think about next school year, we are 

currently taking registrations for students in Kindergarten for the 

fall. All forms and information are available at the office. If your 
child is currently enrolled in SK at Dundas Central, but will be 

attending Dundana for French Immersion please let the office 
know as soon as possible, you will need to register at Dundana. 
 

Our Grade 6 students enjoyed the annual Wanakita camping trip. 

The weather was absolutely wonderful and snowy. The students 
had a wonderful few days enjoying the great outdoors. Thank you 

to Mr. Verschoor for organizing the trip and to Ms. Lyall, Mrs. 
Swartz and Mr. Swackhammer for accompanying the students on 

this very successful adventure.  
 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

March 1 - Parent Seminar on Growth mindset & Optimism for 

our children. Dundas Central Library @ 7 p.m. 
March 2 - PA Day 
March 6 - Team Photos  

March 8 -  Dance-a-thon 
March 12-16 - March Break  

March 26 - Parent workshop 6 pm @ Sir William Osler 
Giving kids the tools they need to be successful and bounce    
back from life’s challenges 

April 19 - School Play 
May 10 - Open House 

May 16 - Kindergarten Orientation session 
May 22-May 31 - EQAO Grades 3 & 6 

June 8 - PA Day  
June 12-15 - Quebec City - Grade 8 Trip 
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Hello Everyone! 

 

March is a full and exciting month at Dundas Central. 

On Thursday March 1st there is a Parent Seminar on Growth mindset and Opti-

mism for our children, hosted by the M.O.S.A.I.C.S Approach. The workshop is 

at 7 p.m. in the Dundas Central Library. 

 

You will also have seen the form and flyers for our upcoming Dance-a-thon on 

Thursday March 8th. Help your child raise funds to dance their  hear ts out. 

Winning class gets a pizza party and the student with the most funds raised gets 

a $25 gift card. Proceeds go towards sound system and equipment to support the 

drama and music programs. Please have all funds returned to the school by 

March 6th. 

Parents wanting to help out during the event please contact Tanja at 

grmusat@gmail.com 

 

Finally, thank you to Tanja Grmusa for hosting our “social meeting” on Wednes-

day. Our next home and school meeting is on March 21st, the Wednesday after 

March break @ 7 p.m. in the staff room. 

Hope to see you all there!  

If you haven’t already -  please join the Home and School mailing list by email-

ing dcps.hsa@gmail.com and follow us on Facebook! 

 

Have a Safe and Happy March Break everyone! 

 

Dundas Central Home and School 


